Editorial

Dear Readers,

Once again it is a privilege to connect with the readers of Journal of Health Sciences
and Research. NEET examination has revolutionarized medical admissions. This long-
awaited stream lining will bring cheers to the medical and dental fraternities. We can
boast on quality enrolment to medical and dental institutions.

When we talk about quality it holds good for our journal as well. JOHSR strives
hard to maintain quality in scientific publications by encouraging original articles of
academic value. With this motto, we bring you yet another issue with the valuable
assistance from our team of editors and publishers.

Happy Reading!!!
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